Haley and Ward, Inc.

Civil and Environmental Engineers , “Client Service and Engineering Excellence...Since 1897"

October 11, 2005 via Fi i
RECEIVED

Secretary Stephen R. Pritchard
Attn: MEPA Office

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900
Boston, MA 02114

Re: Request for Site Exam at the 00 North Pasture New Source Location, Nantucket, MA
Dear Secretary:

On behalf of the Board of Water Commissioners for the Wannacomet Water Company,
municipality of Nantucket, Massachusetts, we are forwarding two copies of Farly Notice to
Environmental Monitor, regarding the above captioned Request for Site Exam, for publication in
the October 24, 2005 issue of the Environmental Monitor. We look forward to continuing in the
regulatory approval process for this project. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to call this office.

Yours very truly,

HALEY AND WARD, INC.

mrﬁen

Enclosures: 2 Copies: Early Notice to Environmental Monitor

C.C.:

JANANTUCKET Letters\063-006 MEPA Early Notice
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